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Date:  April 1, 2021 

 

To:  Chair and Members of the Planning Commission 

 

From:  Anita D. Gutierrez, AICP, Development Services Director 

 

Subject: Item F2 – 570 E. McKinley Avenue. – MAJCOA 15737-2021 

 

The applicant is requesting that the public hearing for the aforementioned item be continued to the next 

Historic Preservation meeting on May 5, 2021.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


